SHELL OIL COMPANY  H0oR3S OFFICE CCC

AR M 80 03

January 15, 1960

Subject: Form C-103

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

As was pointed out in your letter of January 7, there were
some discrepancies in the subject forms submitted for our State B-1
and State C-1 in the Eumont Field. These forms were in error in both
cases by stating that the wells were currently producing gas.

Shell State C-1 in Section 24, T-19-S, R-36-E is producing
gas from the Queen as a single zone recompletion and, as such, is not
subject to a packer leakage test. State B-1 of Section 29, T-21-S,
R-36-E and State C-1 q§W§ggziggnﬁkwfleﬁlaﬁa_B.35.E.are both completely
nonproducing an rarily abandoned. The correct forms for both of
these wells are attached to this letter.

Yours very truly,

7 ( g .

P. A. Dennie
Division Production Manager

Attachments



